

.

To: Jim Scholl City Manager

From: Larry T. Beaver

Executive Director-CRB

Date: August 29th, 2017

Reference: CRB Executive Director Contract

Jim, attached is the 2017/2018 Executive Director contract signed by the CRB Chairman, Michael Behrend, awaiting your signature. The Board voted four to one to select Mr. Christopher Sclichter as its new executive director at its regular Board meeting on August 28th, 2017. Thank you in advance for your attention to this very important matter.

Respectfully.

Larry

SWORK

Ph: (305) 809-3887: Fax: (305) 293-9827: E-Mail: crb@cityofkeywest-fl.gov Website: www.cityofkeywest-fl.gov then select CRB from the Dept. Drop Down Menu